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Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 19th April 2024 

 

We have had a great start to the summer term this week, the children have been super busy, 
getting straight back into work! 
 

Maths 
We have started a short unit on statistics. We have been drawing line graphs and retrieving 
data from graphs and tables. 
 

English 
Our next English unit is Non Chronological Reports. As part of this, we are doing two pieces 
of writing about Pandora, the setting of the film Avatar.  
 

Science 
A massive well done to all the children who completed their Science investigation Easter 
homework – the results are great. We will be referring to it in a Science lesson this half term. 
 

Jodrell Bank 
We had a fantastic day at Jodrell Bank. The children were brilliantly behaved and were great 
ambassadors for Robin Hood. Take a look at Twitter (X) for some pictures of our day 
@RobinHoodPS  
 

PE/Swimming 
5EC and 5SW –  
Indoor – Thursday am 
Outdoor – Tuesday pm 
 

Starting on the 25th April, to the 9th May, 5SW will continue swimming at Kippax, 

as the opening of Rothwell has been delayed. The time has altered slightly, we 

will swim from 10:30 to 11am. 

 
 
Mrs Westwood and Miss Caine 


